PUBLIC NOTICE

EPA Announces a Public Availability Session
PCE Former Dry Cleaner Superfund Site
PCE Chestnut Superfund Site
Atlantic, Cass County, lowa

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency Region 7 will host
a Public Availability Session to provide site status updates for
the PCE Former Dry Cleaner Site and the PCE Chestnut Site
in Atlantic, lowa.

The Public Availability Session will be held:

Tuesday, January 24, 2017
6:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m.
Cass County Community Center
805 W 10th Street
Atlantic, IA 50022

EPA has assessed the ability of the public to access site
information through an internet-based repository and has
determined that the local community has this ability. Additional
site information is available online for anyone with an internet
connection and also at the Atlantic Public Library by internet
connections.

Please visit the following EPA websites:

https://www.epa.gov/superfund/pceformerdrycleaner

https://semspub.epa.gov/src/collections/07 /AR63845

For reasonable accommodation, contact Jonathan Cooper at
800-223-0425 or cooper.jonathan@epa.qgov.

Questions or requests for site information can be submitted to:

Pamela Houston
Community Engagement Specialist
U.S. EPA Region 7
11201 Renner Boulevard
Lenexa, Kansas 66219
Toll-free: 800-223-0425
Email: houston.pamela@epa.gov




